
                I hope this note finds all of you well. The board and Frank have met again in light of 
the Governor’s most recent message regarding lifting the stay at home order while retaining (for 
now) the restriction on gatherings of more than 5 individuals. Based on the likelihood of the 
gathering size not increasing dramatically quickly, we will not be opening on the first weekend of 
June as originally planned and anticipate at this time the earliest we could consider opening 
would be the end of June. That of course depends on the next couple of weeks as the state 
begins to open up and what future actions the Governor takes to either relax the restrictions, 
and to what degree, or finds the need to tighten them up again.  We have not yet discussed 
what we feel is a gathering size limit which is manageable for the club to ensure the safety of 
everyone while making sure the activities available at the club can be enjoyed. That along with 
many other factors will need to be considered when discussing the logistics of how we could 
open and follow all the rules/guidelines that are laid out for us.  We will update you all as soon 
as we have something new to share. 
  
We have not yet discussed the cost reduction for membership fees as result of the above 
decision for the delayed opening approach so cannot share any of those details with you at this 
point. That would be one of the last things we decide when we have a definitive plan. It would 
be shared with you all at that time and you can then decide if you would like to continue with 
your membership for 2020. 
  
Our approach to refunds remains the same as initially communicated. Should you need your 
funds at any time please send email to the club account noted below and we’ll make the 
arrangements to get it to you as quick as possible. You can continue to make your payments if 
you choose to, or if you prefer to wait that is acceptable also. 
  
  As mentioned in our first note we will be making the decisions for the club once there is 
definitive information from the State in terms of what is and is not allowed for the summer 
months of 2020 and will share that decision as quickly as possible. Information continues to 
change as the phased opening approach is now the focus of the communication from the 
Governor and our goal is still to communicate with you as often as needed to keep you informed 
of what is transpiring for the club. In the meantime should you need to get in touch with us 

please call 465-3887 or email sherlemonclub@gmail.com. We will respond as quickly as we 

can. 
  
We all have hope the club will be able to open in some fashion this summer to provide some 
much needed relief to those who are looking for it. 
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